
Subject: Found bowling balls
From: Kenny Kiel <kenny@stlgrace.com>
Date: 5/16/2024, 11:06 AM
To: "kearneybowling@charter.net" <kearneybowling@charter.net>

Hi, 

I am the execu�ve chef at grace meat and 3 in the grove and we found a bowling bag with 2 balls and
a patch the says 600 club from Kearny. I was wondering if you knew anyone that had lost a bowling
bag recently, we found it Saturday or Sunday may 11 or 12th. I'm sure this is a pricey item. So I'm
looking to return the product to the owner. 
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